Subject: Department of Defense (DoD) Hotline Complaint: 20231213-090624/Closed
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 at 02:49:05 China Standard Time

From: dodignoreply <dodignoreply@dcatse.mil>

To: Vincent B. Le Corre <vincent@ecthrwatch.org>

DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. THIS EMAIL BOX IS NOT MONITORED.

Dear Mr. Le Corre:

This is to notify you that the DoD Hotline closed complaint (20231213-090624).

The DoD Hotline is not authorized to release case information or documents. You may file a
Freedom of Information Act request with the Federal Burean of Investigation and to the
Inspector General of the Intelligence Community to obtain case records which are authorized
for public release by that organization. Additional information is available at:

https://www.foia.gov/.

Sincerely,

The DoD Hotline Team
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https://www.dodig.mil/FOIA/SubmitFOIA/

